
Congratulations to the following students who made our 
Family Mass  on Sunday February 5th, a huge success: Colten, Dana, 
Elaina, Alex, Carlo, Carter, Katie, Cameron, Carlee, Kathryn, 
Achante.  Thank– you to Mr. Lessard  and Ms. Nadon for decorating 
the church as well as all the students who made cards and hearts. 
Thank– you to Mrs. Lanthier and Mrs. Dube for the beautiful music. 
And a huge thank-you to Mrs. Rejeanne Wood for organizing the 
mass as well for the delicious shortbread cookies!  Your presence 
and participation has God smiling! 

LOOKS LIKE: 
 I put things away and 

hang things up without 
having to be told 

 I work until the job is 
done 

 I know the steps I need 
to take to do my work 

FEELS LIKE: 
 I am ready for learning 
 I am calm 
 I am prepared for the 

day 
 I am responsible 
 I am confident 
 I am safe 

SOUNDS LIKE: 
 “I know where to find 

that” 
 “let me put that back in 

its place” 
 “Let me show you 

where that is” 
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Upcoming St. Patrick 
School Events:   
Feb.6 

In-school Curling session 
gr.7/8, 5/6 

Feb. 8 

Gr. 5/6 Curling 12:45-3:00 

Feb. 9 

Gr. 7/8 Curling 9:00-11:15 

Feb.10 

Gr. 5/6 Curling 12:45-3:00 

Feb.13 

Parent meeting for students 
going on the gr. 8 trip 

Feb. 14 

Happy Valentine’s Day-Wear 
Red/Pink/White 

Gr. 7/8 Curling  9:00-11:15 

Feb.16 

Assembly to kick off fund-
raising for Heart and Stroke 
Foundation 

Feb. 20 

Family Day– No School 

Feb.21 

Bottle Drive for gr.8 trip 

Feb.22 

Ash Wednesday, Mass 9:00 
Animated by gr.5/6 Term 1 
Reports home 

Feb.27 Dental Survey  

Gr. JK/K,2,4,6,8 

School Public Speaking for 
students 

Feb.28 Public Speaking   

for parents 6:00 p.m. 
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